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Marso Construction Hires New Site Superintendent 
 
FRANKLIN, Wis. – Marso Construction, of Marso Companies, LLC has added Joe Czjaka to the Marso 
Construction division of the company as Site Superintendent. Czjaka has more than eight years of construction 
experience and prior to joining the Marso team he worked at The Rock Sports Complex, in Franklin, as an 
Operations Manager. He is already making a great addition to the team!  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured: Joe Czjaka 

Marso Construction, based in Franklin, Wisconsin has an extensive background in commercial construction 
providing general contracting, construction management and development services. Marso Construction, owned 
and managed by CEO Greg Marso, who also oversees all the activities of The Marso Companies, is a member of 
Associated Builders and Contractors and in the Better Business Bureau. Call 414-529-4588 or visit 
www.marsocontruction.com for more information. 


